Mohammed Ahmed

From: Jon Coppin

Sent: 01 September 2021 12:38

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning Application 2021/2320/P objection
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care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
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I'live at _ I experience noise nuisance from existing air conditioning units at the back
of shops on Southend Green Road, and I know that several neighbours have a harder time than me. It's

really a shame the existing air conditioning units are there. Our problems would only be made worse if this
application went ahead.

I find it depressing that people are still making such frivolous applications for something as environmentally
destructive as air conditioning in small retail units, when there is so much being parrotted about climate

change, and incredible that any responsible local government could seriously entertain it.

Jon Coppin



